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Philips Announces New Ultrasound System Focused on the Health Needs of Women

The HD9 system delivers a set of workflow features that help ensure imaging and processing are as efficient as possible, potentially saving time
in busy clinics. The HD9 has also been built to withstand rigorous use and provide all the capabilities needed for day-to-day applications. It also
includes advanced features such as intuitive 3D and 4D imaging designed for those new to volume imaging as well as experienced users.

As well as women

Published on : Tue, 27 Jan 2009

© For personal and private use only. Reproduction must be permitted by the copyright holder. Email to copyright@mindbyte.eu.


https://healthmanagement.org/s/philips-announces-new-ultrasound-system-focused-on-the-health-needs-of-women

	Philips Announces New Ultrasound System Focused on the Health Needs of Women

